From: Andrew Culp [mailto:aculp67 @gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2019 11:00 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim

Cc: Tim Gokhman; Kovac, Nik

Subject: 2381 N Terrace Letter of Support

To Whom it May Concern,

Since I can not be in attendance today, I am reaching out in my support via email. Tim and Ann
have contributed many great designs to the city and have also looked in every way to preserve its
historic nature, The Oriental Theater being a great example! The proposed home and design, in
my opinion, will enhance the neighborhood and has been planned to combat the massive
concrete structure currently adjacent to the property. To place a design that doesn't fit well in that
location would be like creating Edith Macefield's home from Seattle, the home surrounded by
concrete.

In conclusion I believe Tim and Ann, and their young families, will be a welcomed addition to
the neighborhood and will deliver a home that compliments the neighborhood and become part
of what makes it such a great place to live in Milwaukee.

Sincerely,

Andrew Culp

2219 E Ivanhoe P1
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Cell: 847.507.8748
Office: 414.210.2059



Fax: 414.210.2062

Email: ACulp67(@gmail.com




